SOUTHWEST MADISON COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

January 18, 2013

Mr. David Overby, CPA
Madison County Administrator
PO Box 608

Canton, MS 39046-0608

Dear Mr. Overby:

It has come to the attention of The Southwest Madison County Fire Protection District Board
that the “new” district boundaries could not be certified by the Chancery Clerk due to a
problem with the legal description and that it was discovered too late in the process to be
corrected for the annexed areas and the merged areas to be added to the tax notification for
2013.

Mr. Shelton Vance, Comptroller, has estimated that this will result in a shortfall of $5400 for the
District. The SW MC Fire Protection Board has directed me to contact you to request that the
County help cover this unexpected shortfall in our operating funds.

We appreciate your time and consideration in this matter. Should you have any questions
concerning this, please do not hesitate to contact me at 601-853-0408 or email at
Iharmount@comecast.net.

Sincerely,

Southwest Madison County Fire Protection District

By:

Lynn Harmount, Treasurer

CC: Rev. Charles McDonald
Mr. Holiness Barnes
Mr. Richard Crowder
Mr. Jim Freshwater



